
December 6, 2023 

CEO Statement on Employee Situation with Law Enforcement on St. Croix This Morning 

We’re addressing an ongoing situation where some of our employees were reportedly involved in an 
incident with law enforcement this morning on St. Croix. Please be assured that the safety of our employees 
is our utmost concern. We are working closely with the Virgin Islands Police Department to gather accurate 
information. Your patience and understanding are appreciated.  
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